
ATTACHMENT 4 

MC17-02  

Dear Planning Commission, 

 I Shawn High and Katie High, as Camas residents, approve and look forward to the zoning 

revisions proposed involving dog training and kenneling.  As a Camas business, High Expectations Dog 

Training, we have seen excellent growth serving city residents and see much opportunity in expanding 

our business in both current services, additional employees and expanded services.  The need for an 

expanded dog training school we feel is needed.   We look forward to serving the community in a 

location that is both convenient for our clients and a positive addition to the local community.  I 

understand the difficulties in classifying and defining zoning terms to continue the quality of life for 

Camas residents while providing business opportunities that our citizens require.  We want to thank the 

planning and development department for their time and extensive knowledge in getting these 

proposals to you, especially all the work Sarah Fox has provided.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Shawn High 

Katie High 

640 NW 10th ave 

Camas, WA 98607 


